
August 21, 2019 

City of Inglewood 

C~entinela liospital 
I\"ledi cal (~enter 

Econornic and Community Development Department 
Attn: Mindy Wi.!cox, Planning .Manager 
One Manchester Boulevard 
Inglevmod, CA 90301 

Dear Ms. Mindala Wilcox: 

Thank you fbr reaching out through your team. to discuss the proposed Inglewood Bash~tball and 
Entertainment Center (IBEC). This letter follows up on out discussions regarding the IBEC, and 
its potential impacts on access to Centincla Hospital. We understand the City of Inglewood is 
preparing a plan to manage transportation during IBEC events. We also understand that this plan 
will include a discussion of maintaining emergency access to the .!BEC, as well as to the hospital. 

We welcome this effort and look forward to working with the City to provide input into this plan. 
We have a decades-long history of working with the City to address access issues during events 
at The Forum and Hollywood Park The plan provides an opportunity to build on this experience, 
We appreciate that the City and IBEC sponsor have reached out to us, and we look fonvard to 
continuing to work ·with you. 

Sincerely, 
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Moham1nad A. Naser. RI'l MSN, MBA 
Chief Operating Officer I interim Chief Executive Officer 
Centinela Hospital Medical Center 


